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Deadline	Approaching	for	Spring	Semester		
Single	Parent	Scholarship	Fund	of	Northwest	Arkansas	

	
FAYETTEVILLE,	Ark.	(Sept.	23,	2020)	—	The	deadline	to	apply	for	a	traditional	scholarship	
for	the	Spring	2021	semester	from	the	Single	Parent	Scholarship	Fund	of	Northwest	
Arkansas	is	Oct.	15.	
	
This	scholarship	is	awarded	to	students	seeking	an	associate	degree,	bachelor’s	degree,	
Master	of	Arts	in	Teaching	or	a	licensure	in	cosmetology	or	massage	therapy.	Eligible	full-
time	students	can	receive	up	to	$2,000	per	semester	from	the	scholarship.	Part-time	
students	can	receive	up	to	$1,000	per	semester.	
	
To	qualify,	applicants	must	be	a	single	parent,	and	a	legal	resident	of	the	United	States	or	a	
resident	with	Deferred	Action	for	Childhood	Arrivals	(DACA)	status.	Applicants	must	also	
be	residents	of	Carroll,	Madison	or	Washington	counties	and	pursuing	a	career-oriented	
course	of	study	at	an	approved	institution.	A	list	of	approved	institutions	is	available	at	
spsfnwa.org/scholarships.		
	
To	apply	for	a	scholarship,	visit	spsfnwa.org/scholarships.	
	
The	Single	Parent	Scholarship	fund	of	Northwest	Arkansas	is	dedicating	to	helping	single	
parents	gain	access	to	higher	education.	Scholarships	are	provided	by	the	organization	in	
hopes	of	leading	to	a	better	future	for	single-parent	families.		
	
For	more	information	about	the	Single	Parent	Scholarship	Fund	of	Northwest	Arkansas,	
visit	spsfnwa.org,	or	contact	the	organization	at	479-935-4888	
	
The	Single	Parent	Scholarship	Fund	of	Northwest	Arkansas	is	an	Organization	that	helps	
single-parent	families	becomes	more	financially	stable.	The	organization	was	founded	in	1984	
and	awards	nearly	$350,000	in	scholarships	to	single	parents	every	year.	
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